Help Keep Greenville

County Litter Free!

According to South Carolina law,

“no vehicle may be driven or moved on any

public highway unless the vehicle is so constructed
or loaded to prevent any of its load from dropping,

sifting, leaking or otherwise escaping from the vehicle.

“Trucks, trailers, or other vehicles when loaded with
rock, gravel, stone, or other similar substances which
could blow, leak, sift or drop must not be driven...
unless the load is securely covered by tarpaulin or

some other suitable covering.”

Report litter and illegal dumping to:
Greenville County Litter Prevention
Coordinator at 864-467-7289.

To get involved in a litter pick-up, contact
Greenville County Litter Prevention

Coordinator at 864-467-7289 or
visit greenvillecounty.org/litterprevention
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